
Wednesday, May 29, 2019 

 

Dear 2nd Grade Family,  
 

Welcome to the 2nd Grade!  We would like to offer our congratulations to 

you and to your family for successfully completing 1st grade.  We are looking 

forward to getting to know each and every one of you as your academic 

journey at Anthony Traina School continues through our grade level.  To help get 

us started, and so that you can take advantage of Back to School sales, here is 

a list of items that are needed for second grade:   

 

  1 standard size pencil box 

  25 glue sticks 

  1 clipboard 

  1 box of #2 Ticonderoga pencils (These sharpen the best – the cheap 

ones just don’t work!) 

  4 whiteboard markers 

 5 wide-ruled composition books 

  1 good eraser (the white kind or pink pearl) 

  2 sets of Twistables (crayons) or 2 boxes of 24 crayons 

 2 boxes of Kleenex  

 1 regular folder 

 1 pair of scissors 

 1 set of 5 different colored highlighters 

 Ear buds or headphones in a zip top bag labeled with child’s name 

 sandwich sized Ziplock bags 

 
If you would like to donate some additional items to our classroom, we could really 

use… 

 a ream of 8½ x 11 white cardstock 

 a ream of 8½ x 11 colored cardstock 

 1 package of brown or white paper bags 

 1 package of plain white paper plates (the cheap kind) 

 Band-Aids 

 Extra glue sticks 

 

Have a safe summer…see you in August! 

 

Your child’s second grade teacher 

 
**These are the only supplies your child will need for class.  Please do not send in additional items 

such as binders, sharpeners, or markers.  Your child will need additional items at home to complete 

homework assignments such as pencils, crayons, scissors, glue sticks, and lined paper.     

  


